
This is the email that was sent to all LNCQ members on 7/21/18 
 

Attached is the information and form for Quilt Camp!!!!! 
  
Please pay close attention to what it says and do NOT send yours in with 
someone and do NOT state on the form who you want to room with. This will be 
addressed later, once the attendees have been informed of acceptance.  
The registration for this retreat does not work the same as the Spring Retreat 
because of the lodging. The procedure for this year is exactly as it was done last 
year. 
 
Much thought and consideration has been given to what is the most fair way to 
address who gets to go if more than 40 applicants come in all at once after the mail 
in date of August 13th. 
 
You may turn in your form and payment at the meeting on the 6th and it will be kept 
to be put in with those arriving by mail on the first day of mail delivery after the 13th. 
Turning it in on the 6th does not guarantee that you will admitted if a drawing must 
take place but it does guarantee that you will be in the drawing and it won't be held 
up or go astray in the mail.  
 
If you have a question concerning the registration process or the retreat in general 
please feel free to reply to this email and it will be answered. 
 
Thanks everyone for your understanding! The organizers are working very hard to 
be as fair as possible to all of our members. 
 
(Just a side note: The Board Members of LNCQ have automatic acceptance to all 
retreats and events as a "perk" of serving the rest of us. They deserve a great 
amount of thanks.) 
 




